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SACU Enduro Committee meeting 20th May 2012
Re Pathhead Enduro 21/22 April 2012

The SACU Enduro Committee met invited riders representatives and members of Melville MC management to discuss the recent Pathhead Enduro and the decision not to award Championship points.
The Chairman presented the main points of the meeting 

1. Were the results supplied reliable

2. Was the meeting run to the standard expected of a Championship event.

Following representations by Melville MC and each of the rider’s representatives - the Enduro Committee discussed the matter at length

Following appeals from riders re results as published the inaccuracies have been addressed and the results as supplied now in Final form are the most accurate set that can be achieved. These are presented as representing the results for the meeting.

· On the basis of these Final results Championship points will be awarded for the 2 days.

· Melville MC will address the issues raised to ensure their next event meets the standards required for an SACU Championship event. 

The next Melville Enduro scheduled for Selkirk in July will run as a National – and the Enduro Committee will review the event to ensure it meets the standards required before awarding another Championship round.

This highlights the need for trained officials and helpers at events – and riders and helpers are encouraged to put their names forward to clubs to assist in future events. 

Charles Mackenzie

SACU Enduro Chairman
